
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 Tuesday, February 18 2025 
 
The semi-formal dance scheduled for this Thursday, February 20, has been cancelled due to 
low ticket sales. Thank you to all who purchased tickets. Refunds will be completed via School 
Cash Online.  

 
Battle of the Books 

• Attention participants! Have you read the first book yet – Where the Dark Stands Still? If not, there is still 
time to read the best book and enter to win a bag of chocolate cream fudge! Be sure to email Madame 
Bengel or stop by room 220 before the end of February and you could win 1 of 3 bags of chocolate.  

 
 
Drama Club 

• Attention Drama Club! We have a rehearsal today after school. Make sure to continue to check the 
Google classroom and groupchat for all the info! Can’t wait to see you there! 

 
 
Guidance 

• Just a reminder that myBlueprint has opened for next year’s course selections and will officially close on 
February 25. Please ensure that parent/guardian approves the myBlueprint email. To ensure you get 
your timetable and preferred course selections, you MUST have your IPP tasks 100% completed. 
Don’t forget to click the “Refresh” button as you work through your tasks to ensure everything is updated. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please make an appointment at the Guidance office for 
assistance.  

• Applications Now Open for the DRPS 2025 Youth in Policing Summer Initiative! Deadline to apply is 
March 31. Are you 15 to 18 years old and living in Durham Region? This two-month, full-time, paid 
employment opportunity runs from July 2 to August 22, 2025. For more information, please visit the 
Guidance office. 

 
 
Music 

• Junior Concert Band is reminded of their rehearsal day after school. Senior Wind Ensemble is reminded 
that their rehearsal today is cancelled so that Ms. Rensink can cheer on our Drama colleagues this 
afternoon and evening. Please take 20 minutes to work on some of our new repertoire during what would 
have been time schedule. See you all next week!   

 
 
Soul Food 

• Soul Food is meeting today at lunch in room 146. Join us as we study through the book of John from the 
Bible. Everyone is welcome.  


